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SBU/SGI 
 
9th September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
RE: Year 12 Virtual Welcome Meeting  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all parents and carers of our Year 12 Sixth Form 
students. It has been a difficult few months for all our students but it was an absolute pleasure to 
see so many of them at our summer Sixth Form transition event in July. It was with great joy that 
we welcomed our Y12 students into the Sixth Form building last week. 
 
We want to make sure that you are as fully informed as possible of the new ways of working your 
child will experience in Sixth Form and as always we appreciate your ongoing support. 
 
On Tuesday 15th September at 5.30pm we are hosting a virtual meeting for parents. This will be 
an opportunity for you to find out more about the Sixth Form. During this meeting you will have the 
opportunity to ask questions. 
 
To access the meeting please use the following link https://mhsch.uk/sixthformwelcome 
 
If you are unable to join us, a recording of the meeting will also be made available on our website 
after the event. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Burdekin 
Assistant Headteacher 
Head of Sixth Form 
 

https://mhsch.uk/sixthformwelcome

